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 Alex Hidalgo OBJ2015/7210/P 15/02/2016  21:51:54 I have only just received the letter dated 21 January 2016 and have therefore not been able to comment 

until now. 

I oppose to the proposed raising of the existing roof line because it will disrupt my view from 3 of my 

windows and the entire property. It will also stop light from coming into my property. Considering I am 

on the top floor it is obvious that the same would be the case for the two below flats including the 

ground floor flat garden. 

Furthermore I object to the proposed installation of 3 skylights as this will decrease the privacy of my 

property significantly. 

These aspects will decrease the quality of the property as well as its value.
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